
STAFF REPORT 

 

 

SUBJECT: 

  

New Vehicle for Building & Grounds 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure Services  

STAFF CONTACT:  Daron Trussell, Director 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff requests the Council approve the purchase of a 2024 Chevrolet Silverado 2500 from Bruner Motors.  

BACKGROUND: 

Building and grounds pulls a double axel 16 ft dove tail trailer loaded down with 2 zero turn mowers and all 

other necessary equipment needed for the work week with a ½ ton pickup equipped with a 6-cylinder engine. 

The ½ ton pickup is not designed to haul the load necessary for the Building and Grounds crew to adequately do 

their jobs.  

The purchase of the 2024 Chevrolet Silverado 2500 will replace the ½ ton pickup that is currently used.  

FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

These items are budgeted from account no. 01-501-55110 through an HGAC Contract in the amount of 

$43,208.00.  

 


